St.Joseph’s Primary School, Killough

3% QOctober2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

The NSPCC is offering an online safety talk for parents on Monday 13%
November 2-3pm They require a minimum of 20 parents to attend.

if this is something that would be of interest and you can commit to the workshop,
please complete the reply sheet below and return to the school office.

Confirmation of workshop taking place will be sent via text message and will also
be on the school website and Facebook.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Fiona Macfarlane

I/We would like to attend the NSPCC online safety workshop on Monday 13t
November.
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